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Bike/Ped Meeting Minutes for March 16, 2016 
 
Meeting called to order at 3:05 pm.  
 
Present: Maria Newcomb, Travis Wolfel,  Steve Balboni,  Colleen Fuller, 
Terry Nordmann,  Kevin Shute, John Swenson, Andrew Deci . 
 

1. Minutes for February were approved. 
2. Sidewalk Inventory.  All inventories but one have been submitted to 

Peter and the last inventory will be completed by the end of the 
month. After receiving all info the subcommittee will review and 
prioritize sidewalks.  

3. Safety Day, June 4th, 2016    Kevin has spoken with Bath Police 
Officer Michelle Small, who is coordinating the program. Michelle 
will be having a meeting of her committee next week and will get 
back to Kevin with more details.  

4. Renewal of Committee Seats- Kevin mentioned that Maria and 
Jeanne’s seats are up in May and to notify the city clerk if they wish 
to re-up. Maria mentioned that she and her husband have made an 
offer on a house outside of Bath and maybe leaving the area.  

5. Open Streets Day -  Colleen is willing to help to move this forward if 
there is still interest. Kevin said he would contact Maine Street Bath 
and arrange a meeting.  

6. Member Comments – Terry asked if there had been discussion with 
the local schools about safety when walking to schools. Kevin 
mentioned the Walking School Bus that was run from the Y for 
several years for students attending Fisher/Mitchell School. Maria 
mentioned that Jason Carter, Physical Education Instructor at F/M has 
organized bike safety courses in the past and maybe willing to discuss 
future courses.  
 

Meeting adjourned at 3:45pm  


